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Comonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This is to inform you that the NRC intends to perform a team inspection of
your Emergency Operating Procedures at the Quad Cities site on July 25 through
August 5,1988 and to request your er.sistance in accomplishing this task. The
scope of the inspection will focus on; procedural adequacy, training and staff
capabilities to implement these procedures. Each inspection team will consist
of approximately five members providing expertise in different areas. The team
leaders will be contacting you at a later date about the exact details of the
inspections and the required procedures they will need prior to the start of
the inspection.

If you have any questions concerning this effort, please contact Jim Konklin
(301-492-0953) or C. Haughney (301-492-0967) at our Washington office.
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Sincerely.

I

V3&UwL Q.Edward G. Gr nan, Dir orc

Division of Reactor Projects

cc: H. Bliss, Nuclear
Licensing Manager
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R. L. Bax, Plant Manager
;

DCD/DCB:(RIDSlf-
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Richard Hubbard
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J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public |
Utilities Division l

J. Konklin, NRR
C. Haughney, NRR
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